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§2601.  Review of statutory provisions
The following statutory provisions shall be reviewed according to the following schedule.  [PL 

1979, c. 687, §1 (RPR).]
1.  Review of sales tax exemptions. 

[PL 1985, c. 430, §1 (RP).]
2.  Review of property tax exemptions. 

[PL 1999, c. 708, §1 (RP).]
3.  Review of hazardous activities definitions.  The definition of hazardous activities contained 

in Title 38, section 482, shall be reviewed by January 1, 1982.
[PL 1981, c. 449, §1 (NEW).]

4.  Review of grants for mining impact assistance.  The provisions for mining impact assistance 
contained in Title 36, section 2863, shall be reviewed by January 1, 1987, and every 5 years thereafter.
[PL 1981, c. 711, §1 (NEW).]
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